
We appologize to you all that could not attend the 
new date for this event.  It was quite wonderful!!  

Amazing food, a singing bowl concert and a special 
Thank You gift!  Next year we hope to see many 

more volunteering.



Thank you Jan 
Burke for hosting, 
you're the BEST!!  

The bowls 
sounded amazing 

in your space.  
Can't wait for the 
Toning Workshop.  
See you all there!!


